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31st October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Progress Meeting – Monday 14th November 
 
Year 11 Progress Meeting is due to take place on Monday 14th November from 3.30-6.00pm. 
This will be an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s form tutor to discuss their progress.  
 
The latest school report will be handed out to you at this meeting.  
 
Appointments will last for 10-15 mins. If you have a preference of time to attend then please 
book an arrival time by one of the following means: 

• Through the SchoolSpider App,  

• By emailing school on schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk  

• By ringing us on 0151 488 7680.  
 

If you do not have a time preference or don’t book an appointment then we will allocate you a 
time.  
 
This is a very important time for Year 11’s and therefore it is essential that all parents 
attend the event or call to arrange an alternative time. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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